
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Mail and Packages 
Campers are permitted to receive letters and postcards that can be sent with 1-2 first class stamps. 

Oversized envelopes and packages,  which require more than 1-2 stamps will not be accepted 
 

No Packages 
Campers are not allowed to receive any packages while at camp. 
Please make sure to let your relatives and friends know not to send your child a package while at camp, but 
encourage them to send letters and postcards.  Camp Zanika is not responsible for any packages or letters that 
become lost in the mail or are never received. Our mail carriers have been informed. 

 
 

Forgotten item: If there is something important such as glasses, clothing, or toiletry item that your child forgets you 
may contact the Camp Fire Office to arrange delivery.  

 

Why the no Package policy? 
We have determined that packages lead to unnecessary stress for our camp parents, campers, camp staff, and our 
poor mail carrier. Some parents have, in the past, felt obligated to send their child one (or more) packages, so that 
their child does not feel left out or be the only one who does to receive a package. Other parents have opted to send 
large packages with items for every child in the cabin. In both cases, the items received in the packages have created 
large volumes of trash, have often ended up un-opened and un-used (since our camp schedule is busy), and have 
made it difficult for our campers when packing to return home. Packages also can be a source of disappointment for 
those campers who did not receive anything from home.  
 

Camp Address: 
For Letters only 

Camper Name & Cabin name 
16400 Cedar Brae 

Leavenworth, Wa 98826 


